November 12, 2015

Chair and Members
Corporate Services Committee

Re: Mobile Friendly Website and Mobile Friendly Technology

Providing ease of the use of mobile devices by the public to access City of London website information would enhance the openness, transparency and accountability of the municipality. It is important that this capability be addressed in the near future.

I therefore respectfully ask that the Corporate Services Committee recommend to Municipal Council that the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to review and report back the Corporate Services Committee with suggestions of how access to the City of London's website elements for mobile devices can be improved.

Respectfully submitted,

M. Salih Councillor, Ward 3